
Dear Parent / Guardian,

Llangan is proud to announce that we have adopted a new app for schools called 
Schoop. Schoop will improve the way we communicate with you and our school 
community. With your valuable involvement, your children’s education and the whole 
school will benefit.

We will be holding 2 launch sessions in school on Thursday 15th February 2018 as 
a way of introducing the app to you and giving you chance to download the app and 
logging in for the first time. The sessions will be at 3pm and 5pm and will run for around 30 
minutes. 

Alternatively, you can follow the instructions below and they will give you the 
method of downloading and setting up the app on your mobile device.


If you don’t have an Apple or
Go to www.schoop.co.uk/email




We hope that you will find this app useful and we will endeavour to keep you informed with 
important information about your child and the school. We promise that we will not 
bombard you with messages but will use it to let you know what we will be working on in 
class. By using Schoop, along side ParentPay, we will keep you up-to-date on what is 
happening in your child’s class.

If you have any questions, please contact me in school. If you have any technical 
issues, you can contact Schoop direct. Go to: www.schoop.co.uk and click on Support, or 
send an email to support@schoop.co.uk

Regards, Mr M. Sinnett

Schoop ID: 
7056

Scan the QR code to find out more 
information, download the app and 
see how Schoop can be used by 

schools effectively.

If you don’t have an Apple or Android 
smartphone or tablet, please subscribe via 

email.

http://www.schoop.co.uk/email
mailto:support@schoop.co.uk

